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Agenda Item 6.1 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 

  

South Cambridgeshire Local Plan: Adoption of Supplementary Planning Document 
I am writing to inform you that the following Supplementary Planning Documents (SPDs) 
were adopted by South Cambridgeshire District Council on 1 January 2022: 
  

Little Shelford Village Design Guide Supplementary Planning Document 
  
You have received this email because you are a consultee or requested to be notified. 
  
The adopted SPD is available to view at www.scambs.gov.uk/villagedesign, together 
with a number of technical supporting documents. 
  
We are required by Government Regulations to send you the Adoption Statement for 
the SPD and therefore attach it to this email. This provides further information on the 
adoption procedure including the legal right to challenge it.  
  
Please contact the Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Team on 
localplan@greatercambridgeplanning.org if you have any questions about anything in 
this email. 
  
Yours faithfully 
Stephen Kelly 
Joint Director for Planning and Economic Development 
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